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PRESS RELEASE 
October 4, 2024 

SEXUAL OFFENDER NOTIFICATION 
 

Sheriff Mike Harrison announces the presence of a sexual offender in Gulf County.  
Jonathan Richard Jones is a white male with brown hair and brown eyes.  He is 26 years 
old, 5’ 09" and weighs approximately 220 lbs.  Jones is a registered sexual offender and 
has registered his new permanent address at 154 Lake Heights Drive in Wewahitchka.  
Jones was convicted of Lewd or Lascivious Molestation on a victim under 12-15 years old 
offender 18 or older. 

For information on registered sexual predators and sexual offenders download the Gulf 
County Sheriff’s Office smartphone app in the App Store or Google Play, or visit the 
Florida Department of Law Enforcement’s Sexual Offenders and Predators Database 
online.  You may also subscribe to e-mail notifications through the Florida Offender Alert 
System.   

 
Prepared by:  Capt. Chris Buchanan 
Approved by:  Sheriff Mike Harrison 
 
 

https://apps.myocv.com/share/a47232456
https://apps.myocv.com/share/a47232456
https://offender.fdle.state.fl.us/
http://www.floridaoffenderalert.com/
http://www.floridaoffenderalert.com/

	Sexual OFFENDER notification

